MINISTRY OF AGRICULTURE, MECHANISATION AND IRRIGATION DEVELOPMENT

All Communications to be addressed to "THE DIRECTOR"

Telephone: 263-04- 700339

E-mail address: zpqs@iwayafrica.co.zw

Fax: 263-04-700339



DEPARTMENT OF RESEARCH AND SPECIALIST SERVICES
RESEARCH SERVICES DIVISION
Fifth Street Extension
P O Box CY 550, Causeway
Harare, Zimbabwe

Dear IPPC Secretariat

DEAR NPPOs

28 November 2016

Attention: HEADS and DIRECTORS OF NPPOs

REF:

NOTIFICATION OF AMENDED PHYTOSANITAY CERTIFICATE FROM ZIMBABWE

The National Plant Protection Organization of Zimbabwe (NPPOZw) wishes to inform trading partners on the amended phytosanitary certificate issued by Zimbabwe. The amended phytosanitary certificate will come into use from 1 January 2017. Attached is a sample specimen of the amended phytosanitary certificate.

Yours faithfully

Nhamo MUDADA NPPO Zimbabwe

Plant Quarantine Services Institute

P. Bag 2007, Mazowe

Zimbabwe

E mail: zpqs@iwayafrica.co.zw

Tel: +263 275 2195026/7

Mobile: +263716800596; +263712611772

MINISTRY OF AGRICULTURE HEAD Plant Quarantine Services Inst.

2 8 NOV 2016

P. BAG 2007, MAZOWE ZIMBABWE

